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COVID-19 Impact Update – 09 June 2020 

Further to the announcement made on Tuesday 19 May 2020, Center Parcs has today taken the 

decision to extend the closure period of its holiday villages in the UK until Sunday 12 July 2020.  The 

holiday village in Ireland will remain closed until Sunday 19 July 2020. 

Whilst the UK Government has indicated that businesses in the leisure and hospitality sector may be 

able to open from 4 July 2020 at the earliest, there remains a significant amount of uncertainty 

around precise dates as the situation is ever evolving and the Government guidance for our sector 

has not yet been published.  In the interim, we continue to introduce technological, process, 

procedural and operating measures and supplementing what we already have in place to ensure 

that when we do re-open, we have all the appropriate protective measures in place. 

Center Parcs firmly believes that the closure extension is a prudent step, providing us with the 

additional time to fully understand and implement Government guidance so that when we do 

welcome our guests and employees back, we do so in a way that continues to put their health, 

safety and well-being first.  
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